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This bill would greatly impact students with anxiety. Some students only get through
the day knowing that if something happened at school, they have access to their
parents. No school should be able to limit a child’s ability to get help if needed.
Especially schools that are more hands on and community based. When my children
go on weekly walks in our community, or have PE that is off campus, there is one
teacher. Children should not have rely on one teacher’s cell phone to get help in case
of an emergency. The teachers themselves could be needing medical assistance and
forgot their phone or it could be dead. Our government should not get a say in
whether or not children should have devices in school.



